
 

 

	
Wednesday, March 25 

 
Dear members of Our Father’s, 
 
Thanks be to our gracious and merciful God. The latest order from our governor will permit us to 
continue communing people in groups of ten or less. We will maintain the sign-up process through the 
church office or via email.  
 
Livestream Matins will be Tuesday through Friday at 8:00 AM. The Sunday 8:00 Divine Service and 
Wednesday 4:30 Lenten Vespers will be livestreamed. These videos are linked to our website and may 
be viewed at any time. The church bulletin and hymns will be posted on the website (www.ofls.org) 
each week to assist in preparation. 
 
At this point I am not allowed to visit hospitals and some senior citizen assisted living centers. 
Continue to remember these members in your prayers as it is a difficult time for them. If you are 
staying at home but would like the pastor to commune you at home, please do not hesitate to call me at 
the church office, 414-282-8220. You can always leave a message and I will get back to you. 
 
Please do not forget to contribute during this difficult time. Mr. Wingfield has provided a link on the 
website to enable online giving if you would prefer. Otherwise, you may drop them off when you 
come to commune or mail them to the church office. 
 
You servant in Christ, 
 
Pastor Fabrizius 
	


